
 
South Carolina Workers' Compensation Commission (SCWCC) 

EDI Claims Release 3.0 Information Announcement 
 

New SCWCC EDI Claims Release 3.0 Transition and Updated EDI Requirements Posted! 
 

Date:  08/16/2024 

SCWCC has selected Verisk, to manage their FROI and SROI EDI reporting. The transition will be effective on 

September 13, 2024.  Please visit https://scwccedi.info/ for information regarding EDI Claims Release 3.0 

reporting in SCWCC that includes the following: 

 

▪ Claims Release 3.0 EDI Requirement Tables (revised) 

▪ Trading Partner Profiles Registration and Instructions  

▪ Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) for EDI 

▪ What’s New: Announcements 

 

Request: Trading Partner Profile Registration: Please complete your Trading Partner Profile Registration today 

and prior to the transition to remain on the list as a valid SCWCC EDI Trading Partner. By registering, this will 

ensure that the EDI First Report of Injury (FROI) and Subsequent Report of Injury (SROI) data sent to SCWCC for 

your company will not receive batch rejection messages for reason of invalid Sender.   

Please access the Trading Partner profile registration at https://scwccedi.info/register and complete your 

registration today. Upon completion of the registration, you will receive an email with the status of your 

registration. If you have questions related to the request to complete the new Trading Partner Profile 

Registration, please refer to detailed registration instructions at https://scwccedi.info/register or contact the 

SCWCC EDI Support Team at scwccedi@verisk.com. 

Questions?  Prior to the transision, if you have any questions related to SCWCC’s current EDI Claims Release 

3.0, please contact SCWCC at edi@wcc.sc.gov. 

Thank you, 

SCWCC EDI Support Team 

mailto:scwccedi@verisk.com
mailto:edi@wcc.sc.gov

